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‭PROJECT STATUS REPORT‬
‭Short Elementary School Bus Stops Project‬
‭August 2, 2024‬

‭PROJECT CONTACTS‬
‭SRCS Project  Manager:‬ ‭Molly Burke‬
‭Email:‬ ‭Molly.Burke@VPCSonline.com‬
‭Phone:‬ ‭415-259-9583‬
‭Contractor:‬ ‭John Boylan Engineering‬
‭Contact:‬ ‭John Boylan‬
‭Phone:‬ ‭415-417-8519‬
‭Email:                                      john@johnboylanengineering.com‬

‭PROJECT DESCRIPTION‬
‭This project is an upgrade to the two bus stops on‬
‭Marin‬‭Street‬‭and Bayview Street. It will include‬
‭new curb and gutter, sidewalk, handicapped curb‬
‭ramp and portion of AC paving in the street.‬

‭PROJECTED SCHEDULE‬
‭Construction Start:‬ ‭6/26/24‬
‭Completion:‬ ‭8/16/24‬

‭PROJECT UPDATE‬
‭AC paving in the street was completed this week. Mulch has been installed around the existing trees and adjacent to‬
‭the new stairs. Remaining work includes: painting of curbs (red and yellow), stair treads require paint and handrails‬
‭need to be installed at stairs. The project is substantially complete at this time and appears to be headed for a final‬
‭completion date ahead of schedule.‬


